Contracting best practices:
Prospective payments (e.g.: DOC)

Contract paperwork and reporting paperwork should all be “fillable” and online

Electronic signatures should be acceptable

All reporting forms and protocols should be reviewed, assessed, and either streamlined or amended to ensure that the information being requested is applicable, required, and being utilized
Streamline reporting formats to be as similar as possible across state agencies 

Central repository for standard provider data (e.g.: workforce analysis, affirmative action plan, etc.) so that it can be viewed/obtained from multiple state agencies if needed

Multi-year contracts

Minimize the need for budget amendments by NOT requiring them for slight variances

Electronic deposit of payments

Contract clause to allow for a 60-90 extension of a contract w/ payment if the state agency intends to renew the contract but has not completed the necessary paperwork

What other states are doing:

Integrated Procurement System: Consolidate the contracting, oversight and payment functions into an integrated procurement system. Designed correctly, an integrated system would enhance public transparency, cost effectiveness and time efficiency. An advanced model of a highly integrated system is being developed in Florida (MyFloridaMarketPlace) that automates the State’s order, approval, invoicing, and payment processes. Other successful models are being utilized in Virginia (eVA) and Wisconsin (VendorNet). Likewise, New York City is developing the Health and Human Services Accelerator that aims to centralize document management, speed the selection process, standardize contracts, and regulate post-award actions.

Document Vault: Eliminate redundancy in the application process by creating an electronic “file cabinet” to centrally house all documents relevant to bids for contracts, and to which each contracting agency would have access. New York City is pioneering the document vault approach. The creation of a document vault would lessen the administrative burden of complying with multiple organizational, integrity, and fiscal document requests, such as IRS tax-exemption determination letter and Form 990s. Also, the document vault would create a more efficient system by enabling the various state agencies to call up the information as needed.

Electronic Fund Transfers: Provide payments to their nonprofit contractors through electronic fund transfers (EFT) and should not charge a set-up or administrative fee for implementing this cost-saving measure.

 

